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pride, participation, empathy 

27th September 2022 
 
 
RE: Year 12 Parents’ Evening 2023 - Update 
 
Dear Year 12 Parents & Carers, 
 
We wrote to you earlier in September to seek your views on whether Year 12 Parents’ Evening should 
take place face to face in school, or virtually online this year. Many thanks to all the parents and carers 
who provided feedback. This information was collated alongside the views of our teaching staff and we 
can confirm this event will take place virtually using the online platform schoolcloud.  
 
At this stage we are simply confirming the format of the evening. Additional details will be provided 
closer to the scheduled date of Wednesday 1st March. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr T Kennedy-Fowler 
Deputy Headteacher  
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